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ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

Preserving our Heritage through Design 
Guidelines 
 
Since 1967, San Francisco’s Historic 
Preservation Program has designated and 
protected significant historic and cultural 
resources; ranging from iconic architectural 
masterpieces and monuments to historic 
events, to sites associated with the cultural 
legacies and social movements that define our 
city.  

 
This week, the department’s Historic Preservation team launched an initial workshop and discussion on 
design guidelines for the historic structures and districts in San Francisco. Design Guidelines play a 
necessary role by providing direction on successfully rehabilitating these irreplaceable resources and 
encouraging the ongoing revitalization of our neighborhoods. 
 
To be notified for future Design Guidelines for Historic Structures & Districts events, please visit 
http://signup.sfplanning.org to sign up for email updates. 
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